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Carlisle Barracks at HP-Con ALPHA
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Teammates:

The Army War College and all military activities at Carlisle Barracks shifted
from Health Protection Condition BRAVO to HPCon ALPHA. For two
years, we’ve made data-driven decisions, and this too is supported by all
decision criteria. The command will continue to monitor metrics and trends
on behalf of our community. We all know, now, that changing conditions
drive changes in policy and protective posture.

Alpha is a limited health alert. It affords opportunity for larger gatherings
and full return to routine actions. The Child Development Center and the
MWR dining activities can return to full capacity, subject to available staff,
for example.

Dunham Army Health Clinic and the Carlisle Barracks Dental Clinic will
continue mandatory masking in the clinic and screening at the door, due to
DHA and MEDDAC policies. 

The tangible changes are few, but this is a meaningful milestone.

As we quietly acknowledge this change, please take a moment to
remember those who suffered with COVID-19 -- and commit to
mindfulness, cooperation and readiness if and when we face another ‘new
normal.’ 

Strength & Wisdom!

MG David C. Hill

Commandant
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